
 
OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK                        
April 10, 2012                                             
 
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in a special session with the Richardson County, Nebraska Commissioners at 
the Richardson County, Nebraska Courthouse with the following members present: Steve Roberts and Warren Ploeger. Also 
present was County Attorney Kevin Hill and Deputy County Clerk Marla Hathhorn.    
 
The meeting between the two County Commissioners was scheduled at 9:15 a.m. 
 
The Commissioners discussed Bridge OS-40 on the Stateline Road in Brown County, which was built by the Bureau of Indian 
Affairs. The engineering fees were paid for by Brown County. Previous agreements between the two Counties had each County 
paying half of the expenses on bridges and roads on the Stateline road. The Brown County Commissioners requested that 
Richardson County pay $9,910 as their half of the engineering fees on Bridge OS-40. 
After discussion, Richardson County Commissioners Jim Davidson, David Sickel and Bill Ely unanimously agreed to pay the 
$9,910 to Brown County. 
 
The Brown County Commissioners left the meeting at 10:10 a.m.  
 
The Brown County Commissioner’s next regular meeting will be held Monday April 16, 2012.   
 
 
 


